
December 13, 2007

5 Kirkpatrick Court

Ottawa, ON K2L 4A6

To Whom It May Concern:
Subject: Michele Jones’ PMP Training Course
In the spring of 2006, I was laid off from my position at a small College in Ottawa.  I was fortunate enough to qualify for the HRSDC Skills Development Program.  After considerable research into the market and the top skills sought, I decided to pursue the PMP training course offered by Michele Jones, through HiTech Institute.
The course was excellent.  Michele was able to take some difficult material and offer it in a way that we could understand and apply.  Her approach was professional while also being very sensitive to the diverse needs of the class as a whole.  The materials offered, which were developed by Michele, were excellent and completely up to date with the latest version of the PMBOK.  

Michele was very well organized throughout all aspects of the training.  What impressed me the most was her flexibility in allowing us to provide feedback in terms of various components of the course, as well as allowing us to integrate our ideas in the curriculum.  It is obvious that a great deal of effort was put forth to develop the curriculum.  I still refer back to my manual today.

After taking the course, I immediately scheduled my exam for 6 weeks later.  During that timeframe, Michele continued to support my learning.  She found other students in Ottawa to assist me in putting together a study group and she continued to send additional learning materials, exam questions, etc.  On August 23, 2006, I wrote and passed my PMP exam.
Within one month, I set up my own Consulting Company and had secured my first Project Management contract.  Since then, I have successfully completed numerous web-based application projects and I am currently contracted to a large Government Agency in their Information Technology PMO.  I have definitely increased my earnings to date and my future continues to look promising.  

Michele not only has a genuine interest in her students, but also makes a point of maintaining contact so that I am always focused on what needs to be done for my PMP such as PDU’s, volunteer work and furthering the profession.  She always reminds me of my investment in the PMP and that helps me to keep on track and never lose sight of the value of what this certification has to offer.

I can assure your organization that by selecting Michele Jones for your PMP training requirements you will be doing a great service to your clients.  Student success is first and foremost on Michele’s agenda and I trust that you will concur once you have seen her delivery first hand.

Should your organization choose to contact me directly, I would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have.

Warm regards,
Kimberley Gay, PMP 









